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I have lived in Cowfold for over 33 years and have walked the local extensively during those years. As a regular walker of
Dragons Lane/Moatfield/Crakes farm/Kent Street and Park Lane areas I have seen a myriad of wildlife over the years and
enjoyed the beautiful ever changing environment. 
I cannot believe that anyone who's visited these locations can honestly say they are suitable for what's being proposed.
So I would like an accompanied site visit to "enlighten" Rampion and express my views on this beautiful, unspoilt area with
it's wildlife and diverse countryside.
Thank you


